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Christmas Holidays 
“It’s the most wonderful time 
of the year.” 
As we approach the Christmas 
Holidays I would like to take a 
moment to remind you of all 
the hard work and fun we’ve 
been having here in Boston 
National School. It has been a 
very busy first term and as 
the children have all been 
working hard, have been kind 
to each other and very well
behaved I’m sure Santa Claus 
will be paying them all a visit 
Christmas Eve. 
 

The school will 
be closed from 
December 20th 
@ 12 noon and 
will reopen on 
Monday 6th of 
January.  

 

Gymnastics 
Our six Fridays of Gymnastics 
lessons have come to an end
The children seem to have 
enjoyed this activity and 
learned new skills. 

 E-mail: bostonns@gmail.comWebsite: www.bostinns.com

“It’s the most wonderful time 

As we approach the Christmas 
Holidays I would like to take a 
moment to remind you of all 
the hard work and fun we’ve 

in Boston 
National School. It has been a 
very busy first term and as 
the children have all been 
working hard, have been kind 
to each other and very well-
behaved I’m sure Santa Claus 
will be paying them all a visit 

six Fridays of Gymnastics 
have come to an end. 

The children seem to have 
enjoyed this activity and 

 
 
Christmas Concert 
We are incredibly proud of all 
the pupils of Boston NS for 
the amazingly, heart-warming 
concert they performed for 
us all in Boston Church on 
Thursday the 12th

December. They delivered the 
lines clearly, sang sweetly and 
played the instruments 
wonderfully. They did their 
school, families and community 
proud. Maith sibh a pháistí!

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas Day Mass 
The children from 3rd 
class have been invited by 
Boston Church Choir to join 
them in celebrating Christmas 
Day Mass by singing a song 
after communion. If 
your child would 
like to take part 
please contact 
Anne 086-8761086   
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Green Schools 
Our pupils show us daily how 
environmentally friendly they 
are and are working towards 
their next Green Flag for 
water conservation. They 
know how important 
recycle, reduce and reuse 
waste so be sure to get them 
to help out over the holidays 
to help protect 
our planet. 

 

 
Swimming 
We will commence 6 weeks of 
swimming on Friday the 10th 
of January. The total cost of 
this activity is €40 per pupil. 
If it suits you to pay this 
money in instalments that is 
fine. 
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Active School 
Our Active School yard day on 
Wednesdays is going great. 
is also lovely to see the 
children embracing Gaelic 
Games during their breaks on 
Mondays and Fridays as part 
of our 5 Star GAA campaign. 
Maith sibh! 

 
Parent Teacher Meetings: 
Parent-Teacher meetings will 
take place on Wednesday the 
29th January. We will be in 
touch early in January with 
appointments. 

 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS!

I would like to wish you all a 
happy, fun-filled 
Christmas. I hope 
all the stockings 
are filled and 
everyone gets what they’ve 
wished for. 

Áine Ní Dhochartai
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